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26th January 2024 

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers 

Music Share Concert 

Lichfield Cathedral – Wednesday, 6th March 2024 

 

We are excited to announce that Henry Chadwick will be taking part in a ‘Music Share Concert’ at Lichfield 

Cathedral. This will take place on Wednesday, 6th March and the day will run as follows: 

 

2pm   Parents collect children from school to travel to Lichfield 

2.30pm   Children Arrive at the Cathedral and seated 

3pm – 4.30pm   Rehearsal 

4.30pm   Break – children should bring a packed tea/drinks with them  

5.30pm   Attend Evensong 

Free time  Break - a chance to have something else to eat and a drink 

7pm – 8pm  Concert, parents are welcome to attend – attendance is free - details will be provided in 

due course about ticket arrangements 

 

As you will have seen on the Chronicle, Mr David Werry, from Music Share, has been visiting school to lead 

rehearsals in readiness for the Concert on the 6th March.  Children who aren’t taking part will remain in school 

for the afternoon as normal.  If we could have responses by the 19th February, it would be helpful so we know 

how many choir seats we require. 

 

Please either email the office with relevant details or fill in the form below if you wish your child to attend the 

concert.  As always to keep transport costs to a minimum we are asking if parents can drop their children at the 

Cathedral for 2.30pm, where our staff will be waiting to receive them at the main front door of the Cathedral.  

If you aren’t able to provide transport it would be appreciated if alternative arrangements could be made with 

another parent.  If this isn’t possible, please let the office know and we will try and help.  If someone else is 

collecting your child at the end of the concert please let us know. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Vicki Barnes 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Music Share Concert – Lichfield Cathedral: 6th March 2024 

 

I would like my child …………………………………… to attend the Music Share Concert at Lichfield Cathedral.  Your place 

will be confirmed by the office/text. 

 

I will provide transport to and from the Concert or I have made arrangements for 

…………………………………………………………. to take and/or collect my child to/from Lichfield Cathedral.  

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………. Date……………………………… 
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